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Dear Sirg

This letter is in support of the new rule of the
Nuclear Regularity Commission proposal which wouid clarify
the requirements new nuclear power plants must meet before
this low-power testing is conducted,

New England needs all the power it can generate and
I deplore the action taken by Gov. Michael Dukakss an2 his
henchmen against the Seabrook Station.

8incerely,
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